
Native Sons of the Golden West 
De Anza Parlor #312 

De Anza Trek 
January 14th, 2023 

   
De Anza Trek is Trekking Again!!! 

 

Saturday, January 14th  

9 am Desert Research & Extension Center                                     
1004 Holton Road, Holtville, CA                                               

Agricultural Tour & Lunch                                                                          
Please join us on an exciting and informative agricultural tour and the 

history of IV agriculture and water.  History lecture followed by narrated 
tractor/wagon ride through the research farm. Opportunity to harvest and 

take-home vegetables. Presentation and tour led by University of California 
Desert Agricultural Field Station “Farm Smart” Directors and Researchers.                                                                                             

Please RSVP by January 5th, 2023 
 

6 pm Taco Dinner McConnell Ranch                                                   
2341 McConnell Road, El Centro, CA 

Taco Cart with all the Tacos & Fixins you can eat                                                                                                         
Please RSVP by January 5th, 2023 

 
Agricultural Tour, Lunch, Fresh “You Pick” Produce &                         

Taco Dinner $65 
Make out checks to NSGW De Anza #312                                                                                           

mail to:  
Glenna Barrett, P.O. Box 636, Imperial CA 92251 

Proceeds help support dedications 
 

Area Hotels Include: 
Fairfield Inn & Suites, El Centro                                                                                                    

Best Western John Jay Inn, El Centro 
 

Please RSVP no later than January 5th, 2023 to:                                                                                
NATIVESONSIC@OUTLOOK.COM  or                                                                                      

Paula McConnell Pangle email: pjpangle@gmail.com                                                                   
Call or text with questions to Paula 760-455-3532 

 

We look forward to seeing you in January 


